
 

ELECTRIC   WATER   SEWER   STORMWATER 
3 Industrial Loop Drive | PO Box 1589 | Hannibal, MO 63401 | (573)-221-8050 

www.HANNIBALBPW.org 

 

 

 

 

September 24, 2020 

 

Public Notice 
Martin Street Stormwater and Water Repairs 

Construction of Martin Street’s Stormwater and Water Repairs Project will be starting on October 
12th, 2020.  This construction project consists of infrastructure improvements to the Martin Street 
Corridor including the replacement of the underground storm sewer, sanitary sewer, water mains, and 
road repairs. During construction, Martin Street will be closed completely to vehicle traffic. Necessary 
accommodations will be coordinated with affected residents.  
 
The work is expected to be substantially completed by December 15th 2020, barring unforeseen 
problems and weather conditions. Construction in your vicinity may not take place in one continuous 
time as there are several phases of construction. Except for special circumstances, normal work hours 
will be between 7:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 
At the start of the project, Fulton Street will be closed at Martin Street starting Monday October 12th 
through Tuesday October 27th. Alternate routes must be used during this time.  

During construction we will provide updates on our website, at www.hannibalbpw.org. Questions and 
responses should be directed to HBPW’s stormwater department 573-221-8050. We would like to thank 
you in advance for your patience and cooperation with this project. If you have any questions or would 
like additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Sincerely,  

 
Mathew Munzlinger, PE 
Utility Planning & Construction Engineer 

http://www.hannibalbpw.org/
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